

An formal gathering will be held at 6.00pm
followed by the formal business at 6.30pm

LEEDS LOCAL ACCESS FORUM

**Meeting to be held in Civic Hall, Leeds on
Wednesday, 30th September, 2009 at 6.30 pm**

MEMBERSHIP

Phillip Maude - User of local rights of way
Jerry Pearlman - User of local rights of way
Mike Willison - User of local rights of way
Steven Wood - User of Local Rights of Way
Vacancy - User of Local Rights of Way
Vacancy - Owners and Occupiers
Vacancy - Owners and Occupiers
Vacancy - Owners and Occupiers
Councillor C Fox - LCC
Councillor J Illingworth - LCC

**Agenda compiled by:
Governance Services
Civic Hall
LEEDS LS1 1UR**

**Laura Pilgrim
247 4359**

Produced on Recycled Paper

A G E N D A

1 **Apologies for Absence**

To receive apologies for absence (if any)

2 **Chair's Opening Remarks**

To receive the opening remarks of the Chair of the Forum.

3 **Declarations of Interest**

In accordance with Regulation 6(8) of the Local Access Forums (England) Regulations 2007 Members of the Forum are required to declare any direct or indirect interests. A direct or indirect interest might reasonably be regarded as one which might affect a Member's well being, financial position, or business (direct) or that of a relative or friend (indirect) to a greater extent than that of other council tax payers, ratepayers or other inhabitants of the area.

4 **Minutes of the last meeting**

1 - 6

To approve the minutes of the last meeting of the Leeds Local Access Forum held on 14th July 2009.

5 **Matters Arising**

To discuss and matters arising from the last meeting.

6 **Draft Leeds Local Access Forum Annual Report 2008/09**

To receive the draft version of the Leeds Local Access Forum Annual Report 2008/09 for comments and amendments.

7 **Proposals for Improved footpath/cycleway in Armley, Kirkstall and Horsforth Wards**

7 - 12

To consider a proposal, supported by Councillor Illingworth, to create a riverside route between Horsforth (Newlay) and Leeds City Centre. Colour copies of the maps will be provided at the meeting.

8 **Rights of Way Improvement Plan and Open Access Update.**

To receive any updates on the rights of Way Improvement Plan and open access (if any).

9 **Date and Time of the Next Meeting**

To confirm the date and time of the next meeting of the Local Access Forum.